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18th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are aware, in Week 3 students were involved in a free NRL Blitz day, led by the National Rugby 
League Association. As part of this day students in Year 3 to 6 are now invited to join an afterschool 
Rugby League program for fun, fitness and to develop 
non-contact skills in Rugby League. 
 
The program will be on Wednesday afternoons 3:20 - 
4:20pm on St Joseph’s playground and will run from 
26th February 2020 for 6 weeks, finishing on 1st April 
2020. It will be run by outside coaches from the 
National Rugby League. The cost is $75.00 for the 6 
week program, where children will receive a bag, ball, 
shirt and some other goodies along with their training. 
Your child will need to wear sports gear, hat and pack 
water and an afternoon snack.  
 
For this afterschool program to run we need more than 
8 students to participate.  After the closing date of 
Monday 24th February we will inform parents if we 
have the numbers for this program to go ahead. To 
register please go to - 
https://www.playrugbyleague.com/league-stars/​ and 
then enter 2444 and League Stars - Port Macquarie will 
appear for you to register.  
 
Thank you 

Laura Hatherly 
Sport Co-ordinator 

mailto:sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au
https://www.playrugbyleague.com/league-stars/

